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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF BRAZIL REQUESTING THAT THE REPORT ON THE OAS TECHNICAL ELECTORAL MISSION TO ANGOLA BE PLACED ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL

Permanent Mission of Brazil
to the 

Organization of American States
No. 473


The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council and has the honor to request that the order of business of the next regular meeting of the Permanent Council include the presentation by the Department of Electoral Cooperation and Observation of a report on the OAS technical electoral mission sent to Angola to monitor the legislative elections in that country on September 5, 2008.  The delegation of Brazil suggests that the report contain, among other matters, information on the mission’s activities, an assessment of its results, and information on how it was funded.

The Permanent Mission of Brazil avails itself of this opportunity to reiterate to the Chair of the Permanent Council the assurances of its highest consideration.
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